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I am opposed to this SB916. 

 

This bill increases costs for all Oregon employers which increases costs for all of us 

citizens. 

This does not make any sense at all when our cost of living has increased so much in 

just a few years and there is not a single lawmaker at the local or state level taking 

any real action to lower our costs. Instead, as illustrated by this bill, lawmakers are 

working to increase our costs via a tax liability.  With inflation affecting every single 

aspect of our lives, the committee wants to support Unions to go on strike by having 

Oregon businesses and thus taxpayers pay for them to go on strike? Please make it 

make sense. 

 

It is unfair for Oregon taxpayers to bear this financial burden for Union members who 

pay dues to their Union for this situation. 

 

Think of ALL or your constituents, not just the unions, and do not support SB916. 

 

Thank you 

 


